
 

 

Valued Encompass Patients – 

The Wornall OƯice will be undergoing upgrades to the security systems on Friday, 
September 12th that will require electricity to be shut oƯ during the upgrades.  Due to this 
work, the Wornall OƯice will close at 12pm for the day.  This will include Adult Medicine, 
Laboratory Services, and Premier Imaging / Radiology Services.  We anticipate the work to 
be completed by 5pm on Friday with normal operations resuming on Monday morning. 

Please note this will not aƯect services at any other Encompass clinics.  We will have a 
physician on call for the Wornall clinic for urgent needs during this closure, but we ask that 
general inquiries including scheduling be complete either before 12pm on Friday or 
resuming on Monday morning. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 

Thank you, 
 

Encompass Medical Group - Wornall Office 
 

 

 


